
From: David Senus <dsenus@woodardcurran.com>
To: Jean Fraser <JF@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 9/5/2014 5:09 PM
Subject: RE: 2282 Congress Street- Portland ME re MDEP review

Hi Jean:

They changed the system type back to just a soil filter (instead of a focal point system), which is okay 
(that is what they proposed back in July).  No concerns on my end.  It’s disappointing that DEP pushed 
them in that direction, as I believe the focal point provides better treatment.  It’s just not formally approved 
by the Department yet in that configuration.

They can plant in the upper areas above the basin.  That shouldn’t need review by DEP.

Thanks
Dave

From: Jean Fraser [mailto:JF@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2014 10:28 AM
To: David Senus
Subject: Fwd: 2282 Congress Street- Portland ME re MDEP review

Dave

I just received this and it alters the documents that you reviewed.  I am not sure whether the MDEP are 
raising any serious concerns.

If they add planting at the upper levels of the basin, would they need to have that reviewed by DEP?

thanks
Jean

>>> "Bo Kennedy" <BKennedy@fstinc.com<mailto:BKennedy@fstinc.com>> 9/5/2014 10:06 AM >>>
Gregg,

Please find the attached letter of response to Ben Viola’s comments. Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions regarding this matter.

Bo Kennedy, P.E.  |  Engineer
[Description: FST 100 Years logo]<http://www.fstinc.com/>

FAY, SPOFFORD & THORNDIKE

Celebrating a Century of Engineering Excellence

778 Main Street, Suite 8  |  South Portland, ME 04106

 T: 207-775-1121 x4108 |  F: 207-879-0896
bkennedy@fstinc.com<mailto:bkennedy@fstinc.com>  | www.fstinc.com<http://www.fstinc.com>  |

[Description: http://www.linkedin.com/company/fay-spofford-&-
thorndike]<http://www.linkedin.com/company/fay-spofford-&-thorndike>

[Description: http://www.twitter.com/fstinc]<http://www.twitter.com/FSTinc>



The information transmitted in this electronic communication is

intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed

and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any

review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking

of any action in reliance upon this information by persons or

entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   --


